
Justification for a Non-Material/Non-Substantive Change for 1218-
0236-Regulations Containing Procedures for Handling of

Retaliation Complaints

OSHA is requesting this non-substantive change to add a clean 
version of the new form that was discussed in the supporting 
statement to the currently approved request.  During the 
submission of the clearance, there were a few personnel changes 
in the OSHA PRA office as well as the programs PRA office.  This 
resulted in the wrong version of the retaliation complaint form  
from being submitted to OMB.  The new form was inadvertently 
omitted from the submission and the clearance was submitted with 
the previous version of the form. However, the supporting 
statement fully explained what the program proposed to do under 
the new revised form. We are submitting both the mock-up form 
that explains the proposed updates as well as the clean version 
that will be used on their website.  Your full consideration is 
appreciated.   


